

# Nursery Newsletter

3rd November 2017

#### This week:-

- Kitty, Polly and Percy have been helping us to learn about 'behind'.
- We have made3D pictures using oblongs. We have talked about long and short, under and over. Our pictures looked like rollercoasters!
- We have decorated Hallowe'en spider biscuits, mixing red, blue and yellow food colours to make the brown icing.
- We have been to Forest School – it was great fun!
- We have hammered golf tees into pumpkins.

### Birthdays:

Happy 4<sup>th</sup> Birthday to:-Ben, Alivia

## Important Dates and Messages

SAT 25<sup>th</sup> NOV 10.00 – 12.00– Nursery Open Day.

If you know anyone who may wish to apply for a place in our Nursery for September 2018, please let them know about our Open Day.

- Parents Evening w/c Monday 13th November.
- Monday 13<sup>th</sup> Mrs. Beavington and Mrs. Howarth.
- Tuesday 14th Mrs. Flynn and Mrs. Walters.
- Wednesday 15<sup>th</sup> Mrs Higgitt and Mrs Twilley

Sign-up sheets will be available for Monday 6th Nov.

 Please do not prop open the blue gate to Nursery. It is self-closing and it is important for it to remain fully closed in order to keep our children safe.

#### 'Children in Need' week: 13th-17th November.

This year's theme is 'spotty heroes' – Dress as a real life hero such as a sports person/scientist/police officer/fire fighter/doctor etc. (No super heroes or princesses, please). Don't forget you need to be spotty! £1.00 donation please. (Old £1 coins accepted!)

**Nursery** – bring a small picnic to share with your teddy on Mon 13<sup>th</sup> November - **20p donation**. Morning and afternoon children will eat this at snack time and full day children will eat their packed lunch with teddy at the usual time.

Pudsey Tombola – Don't miss out on your chance to win a cuddly Pudsey /a Pudsey money box. Tickets 50p a go.